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Adrienne Wilson

From:
Sent: October-21-20 8:32 PM
To: Rocky View Tax Section
Subject: [EXTERNAL] - 2020 Property Taxes Roll #04312069

Do not open links or attachments unless sender and content are known. 
 and I have lived in the County of Rockyview for 37 years and have never missed our Property Taxes. 

This year we did not receive a first Notice for Property Payment for Taxes.  Therefore, a second Notice was 
issued, leaving us with a penalty of $373.00. 

We did pay $3,481.33 which included the penalty of $373.00 on October 13. 2020 

We are asking for the penalty of $373.00 back.  We are seniors on fixed income and this portion is high for 
us.  This is part of our food money for the month of October. 

Refunding this portion back to us would be greatly appreciated. 

Kindest Regards, 
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